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News
Dean on Panel to Discuss New Lobbying Regulations for Frederick
County, Maryland
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Press Release

Bruce Dean will be on a panel with Frederick City and County representatives
to discuss the State of Maryland requiring Frederick County and its
Municipalities to adopt new Ethics Ordinances that include revisions to both
ethics and lobbying provisions affecting government and those who interact
with the government as part of their business. The panel will help set
expectations and to clarify the new lobbying regulations.

The meeting is sponsored by The Land Use Council of the Frederick County
Building Industry Association. It will be held on Friday, June 29, 2012 from 10
a.m. - 11:30 a.m. at Winchester Hall located at 12 East Church Street in
Frederick, 1st Floor Meeting Room. The meeting is open to the public,
however, reservations are requested and seating is limited.

For more information contact Frederick County Building Industry Association
at 301-663-3599 x101.


